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“bash for bev” donation supports
colusa county special education

students

Colusa County Office of Education
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Important Dates
Click underlined dates for

more information

December 4
Paraeducator Assessments

Decmeber 4
Math Network Hour

Training

December 13
Behavior Skills Lab

Training

December 21
Paraeducator Assessments

December 25-January 5
CCOE Offices Closed

Contact CCOE
Main Office

345 5th Street
Colusa, CA 95932

(530) 458-0350

Education Village
499 Margurite Street
Williams, CA 95987

(530) 473-1350

In late October, CCOE’s Deputy Superintendent of Student
Services, Chuck Wayman, received a donation for the
Special Education Department from Jason English in
memory of Beverly Armocido.  English is the organizer and
producer of the annual “Bash for Bev” event, where all
proceeds are donated to schools and educational programs
within Colusa County.  

Started in August 2019, “Bash for Bev” was inspired by
Armocido, who lost her battle with cancer earlier that
January.  English wanted to honor her death by planning
this community event and making a monetary donation
with its proceeds to assist students in Colusa County.  
Comprised of live music, a car show, dinner and dessert, the
“Bash for Bev” event has continued to pull in more and more
people each year.  As a result, Jason English is able to
continue making impactful donations in Bev Armocido’s
name, and CCOE is grateful to English for the opportunity
to directly and positively impact Colusa County’s Special
Education students.

https://www.facebook.com/colusacoe
http://instagram.com/colusacoe
https://twitter.com/colusacoe
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCGnZ4oi5nQ1l_lrk3Ta0E4Q
https://www.ccoe.net/
https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_675748/File/Human%20Resources/4%20CODESP%20Fall%20Flyer%202023.pdf
https://ccoe.k12oms.org/eventdetail.php?id=239489
https://ccoe.k12oms.org/eventdetail.php?id=240843
https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_675748/File/Human%20Resources/4%20CODESP%20Fall%20Flyer%202023.pdf


“thanksgiving basket brigade” assists families
The Colusa County Office of Education had the wonderful opportunity to again
participate in Azad’s Martial Arts’ “Thanksgiving Basket Brigade.”  With over
700,000 people who have been helped in its 32-year-run, the Basket Brigade
provides families in Butte, Glenn, and Colusa counties with a gift basket of
items needed to make a Thanksgiving meal.  On November 15, 67 gift baskets
were constructed for Colusa County families by CCOE staff, and employees
from Colusa Unified School District, Maxwell Unified School District, Pierce
Joint Unified School District, and Williams Unified School District.



student books on display

Through the end of the calendar year,
classroom books created by students in
Williams Preschool Learning Centers A & B
will be on display at CCOE’s main office,
located at 345 5th Street in Colusa.  After
reading “Pin Pon” and “The Very Hungry
Caterpillar’s First Fall” with CCOE’s literacy
program, And Literacy For All, the students
then created book-inspired drawings in
Footsteps2Brilliance’s Doodle Pad feature.  
And Literacy For All bound these drawings
into the classroom books that are on
display.  If you stop by the main office in
Colusa, take a moment to view each
wonderful book!

policy council member recognized 
for 5 years of service

At October's Children’s Services Policy Council Meeting, Policy Council Parent Maria
L. Medina was recognized for five years of service.  "Maria has been a great supporter
of our program," said Family Engagement Coordinator Lydia Navarro. "She is
involved in ELAC/DLAC committees at Colusa Unified School District and is also
involved in church committees."  Thank you, Maria, for your contributions to the
council on behalf of Colusa County families.



meet & greet event held in williams

The Colusa County Office of Education held its Second Annual “District & County
Board Member Meet & Greet” event on November 13.  CCOE Board of Education
Trustees, along with those from Colusa Unified School District, Pierce Joint Unified
School District, Princeton Joint Unified School District, and Williams Unified School
District, attended the event.  Participants shared a meal and listened to the keynote
speaker present about the state of education - Dr. Edgar Zazueta, Executive Director
of the Association of California School Administrators (pictured above).  The
program was sponsored by Schools First Federal Credit Union. 

New "get to know" videos available to view
In July, CCOE began a new video series highlighting employees, and two new
videos have been uploaded to CCOE's YouTube page!  Click the images below to
watch each new video, or visit CCOE's YouTube channel here.

https://youtu.be/_Ew_sHVGhg0
https://youtu.be/_Ew_sHVGhg0
https://youtu.be/UX0hZqC3b0A
https://youtu.be/UX0hZqC3b0A
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLtj_CILKGERqSyPaU4RUsVI5-fCvXRLcT



